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Office of the President 
April 21, 2009 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees:   
 

ANONYMOUS DONOR PLEDGE 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees accept a pledge of $500,000 from an anonymous 
donor to support the University of Kentucky Medical Center.   
 
Background:  The donor contacted Dr. Michael Karpf, Executive Vice President for Health 
Affairs, and expressed his interest in making a pledge to benefit the University of Kentucky 
Medical Center. 
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